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CLARIFICATION ANNOUNCEMENT IN RELATION TO UNAUDITED 
OPERATING STATISTICS FOR JUNE AND FIRST HALF YEAR OF 2019

Reference is made to the announcement of Longfor Group Holdings Limited (the “Company”) 
dated 9 July 2019 in relation to the unaudited operating statistics for June and first half year of 
2019 of the Company (the “Announcement”). Unless otherwise defined, capitalised terms used 
herein shall bear the same meaning as defined in the Announcement.

The board of directors (the “Board”) of the Company would like to state that due to typing 
mistakes, the content of the first sentence of paragraph 2 in the Announcement should be “June 
2019 contracted sales – regional breakdown” instead of original stated “January to June 2019 
contracted sales – regional breakdown”.

Save as disclosed above, all other information contained in the Announcement remains unchanged.

By Order of the Board
Longfor Group Holdings Limited

Wu Yajun
Chairperson

Hong Kong, 9 July 2019
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